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       20th April, 2010 

Deputy Secretary

Medical Council of India

Pocket-14, Sector-8

Dwarka

New Delhi – 110077

Sir,

With reference to your letter No. MCI-211(2)(121)/2010-Ethics/81944 dated 22nd March, 2010, it is informed that on perusal of the complaint of Lt. Col. Balbir Singh (Retd.), H-82, Kapil Vihar, Sector-21/C, Faridabad-121001, forwarded by Medical Council of India, the Council has observed that the same is vague, hence, does not merit investigation.  

Yours faithfully,

(Dr. Girish Tyagi)

Secretary

Copy to :-

1) Lt. Col. Balbir Singh (Retd.), H-82, Kapil Vihar, Sector-21/C, Faridabad-121001
